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Road Closure on CR 19 Due to Culvert Replacement Project 
 

(Woodland, CA) - Due to the Yolo County Public Works Division’s efforts to replace two failing 

drainage culvert pipes, a section of County Road (CR) 19 will be closed to through-traffic on June 

22 and 23 during daytime working hours. The closure will span between CR 92C to the west and 

CR 94B to the east, as the failing culverts cross under CR 19 approximately one mile west of CR 

94B. 

Travelers may experience delays due to the culvert replacement work. Detour signs will be set up 

each work day to direct motorists to an alternate route around the closure (CR92C to CR20 to 

CR94B). Access to properties and businesses along the closed section of the road will be provided 

at all times. For the County’s Road Closures map, visit: www.yolocounty.org/road-closures. 
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